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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
1C Class Assembly 
Thank you to class 1C for their outstanding assembly this morning.  I enjoyed every minute of their 
amazing performance. Thank you to all of the children, Miss Cammish, Miss Platt Miss Williams, 
Miss Packer and Miss Gaynor for all their hard work.  It was lovely to see so many parents and 
carers sharing the occasion with us. 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Tuesday 4 June 2013.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. 
 

Zahra Abbas   Nursery 
For making good progress in 

all areas 

 Rohaan Abdulla   RW 
For fantastic progress in reading 

    The Whole Class   RB 
For contributing to a super class 

book 

The Whole Class  1C 
For working really hard for 

their class assembly 

 Jessica Peyton 1/2L 
For working hard to improve her 

Literacy and reading 

   Hannah Jones  2S 
For excellent work in her SAT’s 

     Tia Sinclair  3L 
 For writing a fantastic 
description of a setting 

  Capri-Sontine Lescott-Anderson   
3/4B 

For working really hard in all 
subject areas and improving her 

handwriting 

 Tay’jon Johnson  4J 
For having a positive attitude 
towards his work and working 

hard in Literacy 

Sami Hussain  5W 
For outstanding effort in every 

single lesson this week 

 Cvonne Kelly  5/6B 
For excellent play during the 

handball competition at Hamstead 
Hall 

Vinesh Chauhan   6S 
For excellent art work 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up RB 

Spick and Span 1C 
Movement Bird 1/2L 
Attendance 5W 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 1C  Runners up - 1/2L 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Tuesday 4 June 2013. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day.   
 
Term Dates 

Half Term Holiday 

 
Children break up on 
Friday 24 May 2013 

and return to school on 
Tuesday 4 June 2013 

 
 
Have a lovely half term break.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

Rio Thomas 
For handing in money that he 

found on the floor 

Tay’jon Johnson 
For helping another child when 

he had a nose bleed 


